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The Cromwell Police Department is making the following HALLOWEEN SAFETY 
RECOMMENDATIONS to all trick or treaters (and their parents) to ensure child safety 
for Halloween: 

• Wear light-colored clothing short enough to prevent tripping, and
add reflectors.

• Make sure the child can see well through their face masks.

• An adult should accompany young children.

• Try to go out early and carry a flashlight in case of delay.

• Stay within your neighborhood and only visit homes you know.

• Watch for traffic.

• Only give and accept wrapped or packaged candy.

• Examine candy before allowing children to eat it.

These Halloween Safety Tips are being made to ensure that all trick or treaters 
have a safe and happy Halloween. However, if parents do suspect candy 
tampering, they should contact the Cromwell Police Department at 860-635-2256 
as soon as possible. 
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